
PROJECT SUBMITTALS WITH STATE/COUNTY FUNDS 

 

In Buncombe County the Stormwater Administrator may defer some county and state funded projects to the 

N.C. Division of Energy, Minerals and Land Resources, Stormwater Permitting Group for post-construction 

stormwater permitting.  Information regarding NC DEMLR submittal requirements can be found at the website 

given below and/or contacting the headquarters in Raleigh.   

 

Mailing Address: 

NC DEMLR, Stormwater Permitting Group 

1601 Mail Service Center 

Raleigh, NC 27699-1601 

 

Physical Address: 

NC DEMLR, Stormwater Permitting Group 

512 N. Salisbury Street 

Raleigh, NC 27699  

 

Mike.randall@ncmail.net 

Phone: (919) 807-6300 

Toll Free: (877) 623-6748 

Email: mike.randall@ncdenr.gov 

 

Website:  http://portal.ncdenr.org/web/lr/staff-contacts 

 

 

 

NC Department of Energy, Minerals and Land Resources 

Asheville Regional Office 

(828)296-4500 
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